rio, John

From: 0Oz Solomon <osolo@wndtabs.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 1:39 PM COMMUNICATION
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca l
Subject: My objectiion to Official Plan Amendment File OP.13.0 -§W (PH) = FE& é‘s lzl

{ITEM - ‘j- e

I am concerned the exceptions being sought out by developers in our area will cause an immense burden on both our
traffic infrastructure as well as our school system.

| wouid like the city to record my objection to Amendment OP.13.015.

There is absolutely no reason to allow these developers, or any other developers in our area to stray from the official
city plan. These exceptions will hurt everyone in our community.

I would like to be added to any city mailing list which contains discussions regarding this project or any other project in
the Valleys of Thornhill or Thornhill Woods.

Regards,
0Oz Solomon
28 Chaya Sara Gardens, Maple, L6AOZ6



